

Tuesday 5th March

Year 1 phonics screening

Dear Parents/ Carers,

Week commencing 25th March 2024, we would love to share with you about how the Year 1 phonics screening works in Exeter- A learning community. The meeting will cover how the test is done and what the children have to do to complete it. There will be three sessions:

Monday 25th March at 3.30pm in the studio hall

Wednesday 27th March at 9.10am in the studio hall

Wednesday 27th March at 9.10am in the studio has Thursday 28th March at 2.30pm in the studio hall

I look forward to seeing as many of you as possible.

If you have any questions, please contact me via dojo or leave a message with the school office.

Yours Faithfully

Miss K McKee
Assistant Head/ PSHE and Phonics Lead

